NEWTON-ON-TRENT PARISH COUNCIL

CLERK

Mr R. Pilgrim.B.Ed (Hons)

2, Cedar Close, The Elms, Torksey, Lincolnshire. LN1 2NH

Tel: 01427 718388. (Answerphone).

Email: roger.pilgrim69@gmail.com

Tuesday, 10 November 2015

Kate Hiseman Sherwood Associates.

PARISH COUNCIL MEETING Monday 9th November 2015

The letter received from Sherwood Associates on the 16th October 2015, describing the proposed development at Newton on Trent was discussed at some length.

Council voted to support the development with the following resolution.

<u>Resolved:</u> That this Council support in principle the planned development known as the Newton on Trent Eco Village Extension.

One Councillor declared a personal interest and did not vote.

One Councillor Abstained on the grounds that he would soon be leaving the village due to family responsibilities elsewhere.

Five Councillors supported the resolution.

There were seven Councillors present and voting.

Regards,

R. Pilgrim.

Clerk to Newton on Trent Parish Council.